
Safeguarding the vulnerable Exeter and District Basketball Association takes our role of 

safeguarding of any vulnerable participants seriously, it is recommended that there should be 

at least one suitably qualified safeguarding / welfare lead for each club, if you do not have a 

suitably qualified official, please contact us as we will be running suitable courses during the 

season. All floor officials assigned by EDBA will have received accredited safeguard training. 


